
 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole       The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman         Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

H-305, the Capitol        1036 Longworth HOB  

Washington, D.C. 20515       Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for Chestnut Drive Realignment in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for 

this project is the City of Doraville, located at 3725 Park Avenue, Doraville, GA 30340. 

 

The funding would be used for a realignment project that aims to address safety concerns at the intersection of 

an existing local road and SR-13 (Buford Highway), which currently poses risks due to its dangerous 

configuration. By squaring up the intersection and installing traffic signals, the project intends to enhance safety 

for both motorists and pedestrians. This improvement is crucial as it will reduce the likelihood of accidents and 

improve traffic flow, thereby ensuring the efficient use of taxpayer funds towards safeguarding public safety and 

infrastructure. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 USC 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

Sincerely, Member of Congress  

 

Sincerely, 

 
MEMBER OF CONGRESS 


